
COVID-19 Update 

Effective September 4, 2020, all licensees with retail consumption privileges may 
offer indoor service limited to 25% of their indoor capacity. With limited 
exceptions, face coverings are required by owners, employees and patrons. 
Customers must be seated to consume food or beverages. Social distancing must be 
observed. For important details see, Executive Order 183 and DOH Health and 
Safety Standards for Indoor Dining 

Consumption licensees may continue to offer service in outdoor areas provided 
they comply with the Governor’s Executive Orders and NJ DOH Covid 19 
Protocols for Food or Beverage Service in Outdoor Areas NJDOH Executive 
Directive 20-014. 

Licensees that fail to comply with Executive Orders will be subject to ABC 
enforcement action. 

Report violations to local police or ABC at 866-713-8392 

Effective immediately, with limited exceptions, individuals in outdoor public 
areas must wear face covers. Individuals in licensed outdoor areas at bars, 
restaurants, breweries, wineries, or distilleries must wear face covers except 
when eating or drinking. Customers picking up takeout orders or using 
restrooms or otherwise inside the premises must wear face covers. Licensees 
must provide face covers and gloves to all food service personnel.. 

Outdoor areas include any open air space that either (1) has no roof or cover or (2) 
a fixed roof or temporary/seasonal covering/awning, with at least two open sides 
that would comprise over 50% of the total wall space if the space were fully 
enclosed. Executive Order 163. 

 

 


